
From: Marie Sanderson <msanderson@rgppc.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov 
CC: Caroline Castigliolaccastigliola@rgppc.org

Date: 7/17/2014 11:29:53 AM 
Subject: RE: RGPPC call.

Great- thanks. Let Caroline know if you guys want to join the call. We are going to have a tight leash on this call to 
protect states.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 10:23 AM
To: Marie Sanderson; Baker, Josh
Cc: Caroline Castigliola
Subject: RE: RGPPC call.

We are in the process of gathering information. We will keep you posted.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Marie Sanderson [mailto:msanderson@rgppc.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 11:20 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh
Cc: Caroline Castigliola
Subject: RGPPC call.

Republican Governors
P UR I I C P O L IC Y  C O M  M I T T !  F

To: KATHERINE AND JOSH

States have recently voiced serious concerns regarding the influx of unaccompanied alien children (UAC) entering the 
U.S. at the Southwestern border. In particular, press reports have noted expressed concerns about:

the costs of housing these children,
the health of the children upon arrival,
the federal government's ultimate plan for the children,
the failure of federal officials to notify mayors/governors when large groups of UACs are transported to their
states, and
the message the U.S. is sending to other countries with regard to an “open border” policy.

RGPPC will host a call this Friday to provide a forum for states to discuss this issue. We are requesting that attendees 
RSVP for the call and that they provide their name, title, and state. You may RSVP by emailing ccastigliola@rgppc.org
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and providing the aforementioned information. We will send the dial-in number Friday morning to all confirmed 
attendees.

Call time: Friday, July 18 from 3:00 pm -  3:30 pm EDT

***Please, let us know if your state has any specific items to discuss on this topic.***

Marie Thomas Sanderson
Policy Director
Republican Governors Public Policy Committee (RGPPC) 
Republican Governors Association (RGA)
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 250 
Washington, DC 20006
(601) 946 4529
MSanderson@rgppc.org
MSanderson@rga.org
@marietsanderson
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